
Engineers  |  Architects  |  Planners  |  Scientists 

Short Elliott Hendrickson Inc., 2351 Connecticut Avenue, Suite 300, Sartell, MN 56377-2485 

320.229.4300  |  800.572.0617  |  888.908.8166 fax 

SEH is 100% employee-owned  |  Affirmative Action–Equal Opportunity Employer 

June 13, 2024 RE: Sauk Rapids, Minnesota 

2024 2nd Avenue South Improvements 

Traffic Impact Notice 

SEH No. SAUKR 168340  |  SP No. 191-104-006 

Dear Property Owner: 

The City of Sauk Rapids is nearing the start of construction of a planned roadway and municipal utility 

reconstruction project this summer along 2nd Avenue South between 6th and 10th Street South and adjacent 

streets. The project has been bid, and the project general contractor has been selected: LaTour Construction, Inc. 

of Maple Lake. 

This notice is to alert you of impacts to your commute as the project work begins. Roadway closures will be in 

effect starting Monday June 17th, and your route to your home will be impacted. Please review the attached map 

for the project area and notes related to access to the neighborhood. Please exercise caution and have 

patience with the construction team as the project is ongoing. 

If you have project related questions, please contact one of the individuals below: 

Scott Hedlund Neil Heinonen Jeff Supan 

City Engineer/Project Manager Project Engineer Resident Project Representative 

Short Elliott Hendrickson Inc. Short Elliott Hendrickson Inc. Short Elliott Hendrickson Inc. 

Ph: 612.865.3509 Ph: 320.250.2090 Ph: 320.250.3381 

Email: shedlund@sehinc.com Email: nheinonen@sehinc.com Email: jsupan@sehinc.com 

Request for Contact Information 

Our project team intends to provide email updates for this project at key milestones, and also intend to provide 

construction updates via email after the construction begins. If you wish to receive updates, please send an email to 

Melissa Blommel (mblommel@sehinc.com) or Neil Heinonen (nheinonen@sehinc.com) to have your email address 

added to our distribution list. 

2024 2nd Avenue South Improvements – Project Website 

Project details are also provided on the project website: https://www.sehinc.com/2ndavesouth 

Sincerely, 

Scott D. Hedlund, PE, PMP 

Sauk Rapids City Engineer 
(Lic. MN, LA) 

mrb 

Attachment 

c: Ross Olson, City of Sauk Rapids 

Neil Heinonen, SEH 
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Project- 2024 2nd Avenue South Improvements
Project Map:  Phase 1 Construction Area and Access
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